
Thursday 28 March 2024

Year 3-8 Basketball Interest letter

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We are looking at putting together basketball teams for Year 3-8 in the upcoming Term 2

competitions. This letter is to gather student interest to see if there are enough players and

managers available to make teams. In order for these teams to go ahead, we need parent help to

manage teams. Unfortunately we cannot enter without parent help.

Being a team manager/coach looks like:

- Being an adult presence at the game to help organise the students

- Communicating with team parents - game times, cancellations, etc

- Liaising with Elim Mt Albert staff

- Coaching experience is a bonus but not required

Details:

Dates:Weekly for 8 weeks beginning 9th/10th May

Times: 4:30 - 8:30pm. Game times vary each week.

Cost: TBC

Venue:Marist College, 31 Alberton Avenue, Mount Albert, Auckland 1025

Transport: Families are responsible for their own transport to and from games.

Please note: All volunteers will be required to obtain police clearance from the school before the

season starts. If you would like to know more about the police vetting process please contact the

school office at office@elimmtalbert.school.nz, or visit the reception.

If you would like to register your child for basketball please fill in the online registration form below.

Please note, teams can only be offered if there is enough student interest.

https://forms.gle/wJf1uKP6jNrcxdfW6

Yours sincerely,

Mr SamMacKenzie

Year 9-13 Physical Education teacher

sport@elimmtalbert.school.nz

Age Group Matchday

Year 3-4
Year 5-6

Thursday

Year 7-8 Friday
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